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To whom it may concern,

I do not support the removal of the dam.  This is not about fish.  There are plenty of fish, available to EVERYONE at
Tailrace, which is at risk. The critical supply of 90% of Anchorage’s water will be lost. The critical and reliable power that we
so need, especially when renewables fail and gas is short will be lost. 
Dam removal was never a part of the alternatives , why are we here? This was supposed to be a study.  

-Francesca Allegrezza 
Anchorage, Alaska 
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